
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 10 April  

 

EASTER WEEK 
Mon 11 April: 8.00pm: LENTEN REFLECTION 

Tues 12 April: 2.30pm: STATIONS OF THE CROSS  

Wed 13 April: 2.30pm: STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

 7.30pm: COMPLINE  

Maundy Thurs 14 April: 7.30pm: (not 8pm) HOLY COMMUNION  
 

Good Friday 15 April: 9.30am: WALK OF WITNESS 
 (from Sanderstead Methodists to URC)  

 

 12pm-3pm: MEDITATION (with Archdeacon  
 Rosemarie Mallett).  

There will be opportunity to arrive and depart at 1pm, 
1.30pm and 2pm, during the hymns.  

 
EASTER SUNDAY - Sunday 17 April  
6.00am Sunrise service, outside All Saints Church  
 followed by breakfast in the Church Hall 
9.30am Parish Eucharist with choir,  
 Speaker – Revd Jeremy Groombridge  

 
Easter Lilies If anyone would like to donate a lily in memory of a loved one, 

please let Ann Turner have an envelope with £4 in. Any financial contribution 
towards the church flower fund would be much appreciated in order that we can 
provide a weekly arrangement in church.  
Thank you.  Ann Turner  

 
FAMILY WORSHIP & BAPTISM – Sunday 24 April  
9.30am Family Worship + Baptism 
11.15am APCM 

 
PRAY for UKRAINE We will NOT be gathering at the church for prayer 

this coming Thursday morning. We encourage continued personal & individual 
prayer for all those caught up in this conflict.   



 

 

Churches Together in Sanderstead - Walk of Witness 
On Good Friday morning, 15th April, Churches Together in Sanderstead will be 
joining together for a Walk of Witness through Sanderstead.  We will start at 
Sanderstead Methodist Church at 9.30 a.m., departing 9.50, then walking to All 
Saints, arriving 10.10, departing 10.30, then walking to Sanderstead URC 
arriving 10.45 (approx. timings).  At the Methodist Church and All Saints there 
will be Bible readings and prayers.  At the URC there will be a short act of 
worship, followed by refreshments.  
 

If you are able to join us, please would you let us know in advance.   Please 
contact:  Elaine Leck Tel. 020 3663 7683, elaine.leck@hotmail.com or Marc 
and Fanny Smith Tel: 020 8657 2967, marc_smith@talktalk.net or  
fanny.smith@talktalk.net 

 
Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM) – Sun 24 April 
The APCM will be held after the morning service on Sunday 24th April for the 
purposes of electing representatives to the Deanery Synod and PCC (Parochial 
Church Council) and also Churchwardens. Nomination forms are available at 
the back of Church, from the Parish Office or electronically from  
admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk . Completed forms should be returned to the 
Parish Office or to Dick Hibberd or brought to the APCM.  

Papers will be circulated electronically to those for whom we have an e-mail 
address and there will also be copies available at the back of Church. 

If you have any questions or issues to raise under Any Other Business, please 
submit them to the Parish Office or to Dick.Hibberd@gmail.com by Thursday 
21st April so that there is time to prepare a full response. If you have any 
questions, let me know or ask in the Parish Office. 

Dick Hibberd, PCC Secretary 

 
CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL UPDATE 2022   
The revised Parish Electoral Roll for Spring 2022 was published on 2 April and 
can be viewed on the noticeboards of All Saints Church and Church Halls until 
16 April. If you require a draft copy because you are unable to view the roll on 
the noticeboards and/or if you detect any omissions or other errors on the roll, 
please contact the Electoral Roll Officer (David Chillman 020 8657 7397 
david.chillman@btinternet.com) as soon as possible. 
Many thanks, David Chillman, Electoral Roll Officer 
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